
 

BRISBANE BUS LINES 
Change notification – Term 1, 2023  

 

Change of Route: St Pauls (Bunya) Service – AM & PM 
 
What? St Pauls (Bunya) service will travel along Allen Road and Weston Drive in the 

opposite direction. 
 

Why? This is a change to reflect a shift in registered student locations 
 

When? From Wednesday 1st February 2023 onwards 
 

Details St Pauls (Bunya) service will turn right into Allen Road from Bunya Road, 
and then take the first Weston Drive turn. This change applies to both AM 
and PM services. 
 

Change 
Summary 

Change of travel direction along Allen Road and Weston Drive. 
 

Find out 
more 
 

BrisbaneBusLines.com.au / School Services / News & Service 
Announcements. 
 
Brisbane Bus Lines Facebook Community Page 
 

  

https://www.brisbanebuslines.com.au/news-service-announcements
https://www.brisbanebuslines.com.au/news-service-announcements
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2771403196425193


 

BRISBANE BUS LINES 
Change notification – Term 1, 2023 

Timetable effective from Wednesday 1st February 2023 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


